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                                                      E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
Dates for Your Diary

12th March
Church

19th March 
Church

26th March 
Church

11th April
School Closes for Easter Holidays

28th April 
School Opens

5th May 
School Closed Bank Holiday

23rd May
School Closes for Half Term

9th June 
School Opens

18–20th Jun 
Y6 Edinburgh Residential

3rd -4th July 
Y4 Camping

21st July
School Closes for Summer
Science Poster Competition
British Science Week 2025 takes place on 7th - 16th March 2025. The theme this year is Change and Adapt. As part of British Science Week, we will be running a poster competition for years Reception - Year 6.  To enter your child's poster must focus on a specific change and/or adaptation in Science and be completed on A4 or A3 size paper. Please make sure your child's full name and year group is on the back. Winners will be selected from each class and given a prize. The deadline for the competition is Friday 14th March 2025. Please bring your child's poster into their class on or before that date. We are looking forward to seeing what pupils create that is both innovative, informative and presented in a creative and engaging way.
World Book Day

Thank you for joining us to celebrate World Book Day in our class reading sessions this week. We thoroughly enjoyed welcoming family members into school to share our book events based on HERE WE ARE by Oliver Jeffers.  Throughout school, the children completed a variety of activities based on the book, from beautiful artwork to thoughtful notes of advice to others in the world. We hope you enjoyed the sessions as much as we did.  
Parental Consultations

Thank you to everyone who has booked a face to face appointment for Parental Consultations which will take place next week commencing 10th March. If you have not booked an appointment on School Cloud please do so as soon as possible.  This appointment is for parents only, so we request that you do not bring children along.  Any issues please contact the school office or email your child’s class teacher.

Comic Relief Red Nose Day
To celebrate 40 years of Comic Relief on Friday 21st March, children are invited to come into school dressed in 80’s inspired clothing. Please do not feel that you need to buy anything new – think double denim, sports clothes or leg warmers! We look forward to seeing everyone’s 80’s inspired outfits. If you wish to kindly make a donation for comic relief please use the following link https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=17698 
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








